United Nations Development Programme



Ref.: Award58165

11 January 2011 (21 Day 1389) Ref.: PR2010-2011111

Dear Dr. Nourian,

Subject: Extension of Project

IRA/PHA/56/PRP/188 Preparation of HCFC Phase-out Management Plan (HPMP)

Please refer to the email dated 5 January 2011 from Dr. Ebrahim Hajizadeh, Director of Ozone Layer Protection Unit and National Project Manager (NPM), addressed to UNDP, requesting the extension of the Preparation of HCFC Phase-out Management Plan (HPMP) project for a period of one year until the end of 2011.

I am writing to inform you about UNDP's agreement on the duration of the aforementioned project to be extended until 31 December 2011. In granting an additional one year requested by the NPM, I hope the project's budget balance would support the remaining commitments and related activities towards a successful completion.

In closing, I would like to thank you for your commitment and excellent leadership throughout the course of project implementation and also I would like to acknowledge with thanks the efforts of HPMP project colleagues, in particular Dr. Ebrahimi Hajizadeh and Mr. Behrooz Sarabi the project's technical consultant in ensuring quality of programming and integrity of implementation.

Yours singerely.

Elzira Sagynbaeva Deputy Resident Representative

Encl.: Email of 5/1/2011

Dr. Ali- Mohammad Nourian Deputy Head of Human Environment Department of Environment Tehran, Islamic Republic of Iran

cc: Dr. Ebrahim Hazijadeh, Director of Ozone Layer Protection Unit and National Project Manager for MP Portfolio in Iran, Department of Environment, Tehran